From: Abe Bernstein  
Date: Wed, Oct 18, 2017 at 4:36 PM
Subject: Project Waterfront
To: Sharon Merchant <sharon@themerchantstrategy.com>


Sharon
 
The press of recent events prevented me from personally thanking you and your team for the great effort you delivered on our behalf. Needless to say, the Commission vote was most gratifying.
Thank you…for a job well done!
 
Abe Bernstein
President
Trump Plaza Condominium Association
529 S Flagler Drive
West Palm beach, Fl. 33401

